
Server issues impact viewing
of EDC, SLT meetings
El Dorado County and South Lake Tahoe online video services
are  being  affected  by  a  faulty  fiber  optic  line  in  the
Midwest.

The Board of Supervisors’ meeting could not be accessed online
Tuesday because of the issue. The City Council meeting tonight
will also not be available.

Online  meeting  agendas,  minutes,  archived  audio  and  video
content are likely to be inaccessible.

The service provider has not given an estimated time of repair
as the issue is beyond their control. They are in the process
of rerouting traffic to other circuits, however access may be
limited and slower than expected.

The special City Council meeting on Aug. 29 will be available
for viewing after the “live” event. This means that if the
meeting concludes at 7pm, then the video will not be available
for viewing until after 7pm.
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